

Moss Lane Timperley Altrincham WA15 6LJ T: 0161 980 4075 E: office@forestschool.co.uk W: www.forestschool.co.uk

25th January 2024

Dear Parents,

We hope you are enjoying getting an insight into the finer details of what your child has been up to and how they are progressing against - and working up to - achieving the Early Learning Goals (ELGs) mentioned in the EYFS information evening.

For a reminder of what your child will be assessed against at the end of Reception, please click here and scroll down to page 11 for a more detailed overview of the ELGs.

As each member of staff is becoming better trained in how and when to use Tapestry, to ensure it is effective, we hope you are enjoying an increase in posts. With this in mind, we would like to share with you another Tapestry setting, which we have now enabled: 'push notifications'.

Push notifications mean you can now receive notifications to your phone or tablet telling you a new observation has been added for your child, a staff member has replied to a comment or message you've posted, or a new document has been made visible to you. We have also enabled push notifications at our end, so it is easier for us to see when you add an observation.

If you wish to receive Tapestry push notifications (it is optional), please follow this <u>link</u>, scroll to the bottom and click the instructions for 'Enabling and Using Push Notifications on either iOS/ Android', whichever applies to you.

We look forward to continuing to work closely together to monitor the progress of your child in the very important foundation stages of their learning at Forest.

Kind regards,

Mrs B Budd

Deputy Headteacher (Academic and Early Years)

